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To whom it may concern,
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We are extremely pleased to inform you that our office relocation application has
been approved by China Insurance Regulatory Commission on September 19, 2017.

Now we have moved into our new office with the following address Unit 01-12, Level 53,

No. 16 Building, No. 1 Jianguomenwai Avenue, Chaoyang District, Beijing, China.
Welcome to our new office!
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Best Regards,




